
 

 

 

 

Creswick Primary School 
 

Grade Three Booklist – 2024 
 

Quantity Item - Books 
2 A4, 96 Page 10mm Grid Exercise Book (Maths) 

1 A5 Binder Book - 96 Page 

6 A4 64 Page Binder Book 14mm Dotted 1/3 

2 Scrap Books White Bond – 64 Page 

1 A4 Ruled Bond Office Pad 100 Sheets 

1 A4 20 Pocket Display Folder Clear Front 

2 Document Wallet 

1 Quill A3 Visual Diary 120 Page, 110gsm (Art) 

 

Quantity Stationery Items 
4 Post It Notes – 75mm x 75mm – 100 Pack 

1 Pencil Case – Free Choice (as long as all stationery fits inside) 

3 Whiteboard Markers – Black (Staedtler Lumocolor Brand Please) 

1 Studymate Soft Grip Scissors (Left-Handed If Required) 

6 Glue Sticks (Bostik or UHU Brand Please) 

2 Metal 2 Hole Sharpener 

2 Eraser 

1 12 Pack Coloured Pencils (Faber-Castell or Studymate Brand Please) 

1 Coloured Textas (Faber-Castell or Studymate Brand Please) Not Connector Pens 

1  30cm Ruler 

15 Triangular Grip Grey-Lead Pencils 2B (Faber-Castell Brand Please) 

2 Blue Pen 

4 Red Pen  

1 Highlighter – Pink 

1 Highlighter – Yellow 

1 Highlighter – Blue 

1 Highlighter – Green 

2  Black Permanent Marker – Sharpie Brand 

2 Black Fine Liner Pen 

1  USB Drive – 8GB 

3 A4 Recycled White Copy Paper Stack 80gsm 

2 Boxes of Tissues 

 

The following items were previously purchased and can be reused each year.  If any of the 

following items have been lost or broken and can’t be reused, please replace these as they 

are an essential tool for day-to-day classroom activities. 

o Headphones 

o Italplast Green Magazine File Black Recycled 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Grade Three Booklist – 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Please find attached your child’s 2024 booklist.  This means parents are 

responsible for sourcing the items on this booklist.  This will allow you to sort 

through your child’s 2023 supplies to see what items can be reused or 

what spare items you can use.   

 

It is imperative in supporting your child’s learning that they have access to 

all of the listed items.  You will notice that there are some items where a 

particular brand is listed, and we would encourage you to attempt 

purchasing the recommended brands.   

 

Please label your child’s supplies and send them to school with all items 

on the first day – 30th January 2024. Supplies that are extra for the year 

will be safely stored by the class teacher.  

 

Please see the attached Parent Payments document regarding 

curriculum contributions and other known learning costs for the year.  

 

If you have any questions regarding booklists or the learning costs for 2024 

please contact the office either in person or on 03 5345 2044. 

 

Regards,  

 

Creswick Primary School  

 

 


